Solo, 16th March 2010

To :
President Director PT. Persada Makmur Jaya
Letjen Suprapto 76, Central Jakarta

Dear Mr. Rafii Muhammad,

We would like to inform you that we are the bigeest distributor company at Solo which engaged in elekectronic and office products. We have been established since 1990 and has many experience providing good product with high quality in various company. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have received some information that your company will open a new branch office in this city. We would like to inform you that we are really glad to offer you some of our new brand products. You can find many products with their price in the price list that we currently attached with this letter. 

If your company interest to buy some of our products, please do not hesitate to call us on 0241-3378743 and we will give you extra dscount and another services for the first purchase.

We will be waiting for your response and hope that we can create some collaboration.
 

Best Regards,
PT. Elektro Makmur Jaya


Andi Sulaiman, SE.MM
Sales and Marketing Manager
